
 

The EHSS School Council is pleased to host special guests from 
Sunnybrook Hospital's Family Navigation Project on adolescent 

mental health and well-being. 

  Please join us for an informative evening on recognizing youth 
mental illness. Learn about: how to help, what resources are 

available, and how to navigate the system. 

Agenda 

1. Co-Chairs' Update

2. Student Activity Council Update

3. Principal's Update

4. Dr. Monidipa Ravi, Child Psychiatrist  at the Hospital for Sick
Children and the Family Navigation Project at Sunnybrook
Hospital

5. Mr. Steve Warsh, Parent Volunteer on the Family Advisory
Board, Family Navigation Project

6. Adjournment
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